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Dear Friends,

on behalf of polish Team from the worldseriesofBoxing -
Rafako Hussars Poland, I would like to thank our Irish
friend for the magnificent training camp organized in
Ballina.

The camp was organized extremely professional and we
are more than satisfied with everything.

I would like to send special thanks to Joe Lavelle and all
the people from "Ballina Boxing Club !9Z7".
we are unspeakably grateful for all you've done for us Joe
and we will never forget. your hospitality was spectacular.
Thank to the perfect organization our program has been
fully implemented.

Once again thank you Ireland!

Your Si

wskiJac
Ma the Rafako Hussars poland
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